From:

@networkrail.co.uk]

Sent:

01 October 2014 10:56

To:

Lorraine Neale

Cc:

Lorranie iveale

Subject:

RE: Maidstone Taxi Rank consultation

Dear Lorraine.

Thank you for your email.

At present no one in Southeastern has any concerns relating to the Taxi Rank as it will have no impact on the station.

Regards,



From: Lorraine Neale [mailto:LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk]

Sent: 26 September 2014 15:15

To:

Subject: FW: Maidstone Taxi Rank consultation

Dear

Please see e-mail below, I understand is on Maternity leave and you are dealing with her e-mails.

Your comments would be appreciated on the attached.

Kind Regards

Lorraine Neale

Senior Licensing Officer

Maidstone Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, Kent ME15 6JQ t 01622 602028 e lorraineneale@maidstone.gov.uk w www.digitalmaidstone.gov.uk

From: Lorraine Neale

Sent: 26 September 2014 15:10

To: @networkrail.co.uk' **Subject:** Maidstone Taxi Rank consultation

Good afternoon

Your contact details were given to me by my colleague at Tunbridge Wells, here at Maidstone we are currently looking at the town's taxi rank provision and are consulting all those who are part of transport integration. Please see the attached and feel free to comment.



Kind Regards

Lorraine Neale Senior Licensing Officer



Maidstone Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, Kent ME15 6JQ t 01622 602028 e lorraineneale@maidstone.gov.uk w www.digitalmaidstone.gov.uk

IMPORTANT CHANGES

On1 January 2010 Sevenoaks District Council, Tunbridge Wells Borough Council and Maidstone Borough Council formed the Licensing Partnership to process and issue licensing applications.

The Licensing Partnership has a central administration based at Sevenoaks, with Licensing Officers located at each local licensing authority, together with admin support to deal with people visiting the Gateways.

Please send all licensing applications to:

/=**"**/

Licensing Partnership P.O. Box 182 Sevenoaks Kent TN13 1GP

email:

licensing@sevenoaks.gov.uk



tel: 01732 227004

For all licensing applications please make cheques payable to: "Sevenoaks District Council". Alternatively card payments may be made over the telephone.